
To 
Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma, 
Founder and Chief Executive Officer 
Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 
 
 
Sir, 
 
 
As corresponding author, I certify that the statistical methods of this study were reviewed 
by Roberto Passera, biomedical statistician of our Institutional review board (see 
Institutional review board statement enclosed to this manuscript). 
 
We have reported this statement in our manuscript in the paragraph ‘Statistical analysis’, 
as well as we have acknowledged Dr. Passera who performed the pharmacokinetics 
analysis and the statistical analysis in the paragraph ‘Acknowledgement’. 
 
Indeed, Dr. Passera performed the pharmacokinetics analysis and the statistical analysis of 
all our studies (see the publications N. 13 and 15 in the References). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paolo Cotogni, MD, MSc (Corresponding author) 
Department of Anesthesia and Intensive Care 
S. Giovanni Battista Hospital, University of Turin 
Via Giovanni Giolitti, 9 
10123 Turin, Italy 
Mobile: +39-338-7018496 
E-mail: paolo.cotogni@unito.it 
 
 
Turin, July 8, 2018 

mailto:paolo.cotogni@unito.it

